
It is possible to work the last stitch of the forward pass in the same way as the other 
stitches in the row, and for some projects this is perfectly acceptable.  However, with 
projects that need a cleanly-defined edge similar to the starting edge of the fabric, it is 
preferable to work the last stitch of the forward pass in a specific location.  If you 
choose to work the last stitch of the forward pass in its own specific location, it should 
be consistently worked this way throughout the project, regardless of what stitch is 
being used within a particular row. 

  

 

  

Identify the last front vertical bar of the 
row.  Tunisian crochet fabric has a tendency to droop 
downwards and it is an easy mistake to skip the last 
stitch.  If you follow the last stitch of the row up from 
the bottom of the work, you may find it easier to 
identify the last vertical bar of the row. 

Now identify the lower horizontal bar of this last 
stitch. 

 

  

An easy way to identify this part of the stitch is to 
follow the last front vertical bar thread down through 
where it works into the stitch below and then up 
again into the lower horizontal bar of the stitch. 

 

You can check that you are inserting your hook into 
the right position by checking the edge of the fabric 
defined by this stitch.  It should form a series of 
interlocking loops as pictured. 
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